
Suggestion for Outdoor Furniture Upgrades 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Landlord/Property Manager's Name] 

Address: [Property Address] 

Dear [Landlord/Property Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As a tenant at [Property Address], I would like to suggest 

some upgrades to the outdoor furniture in our common areas. I believe these enhancements could 

greatly improve the overall atmosphere and enjoyment of the outdoor spaces for all residents. 

Specifically, I propose: 

• Replacing the current benches with more comfortable, weather-resistant seating options. 

• Adding a couple of picnic tables for shared meals and activities. 

• Incorporating some shade umbrellas or canopies for those sunny days. 

These upgrades could create a more inviting environment for residents to gather and enjoy the 

outdoors. I would be happy to discuss this further and assist in any way possible to help facilitate 

these improvements. 

Thank you for considering my suggestions. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

Apartment Number: [Your Apartment Number] 

Contact Information: [Your Phone Number or Email] 


